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COURSE # SLO HUMANITIES

HUM 110 1

Students in humanities classes are expected to read at 
or beyond college level, write in the expository style, 
and demonstrate critical thinking skills in the 
humanities X

HUM 120 1

Students in humanities classes are expected to read at 
or beyond college level, write in the expository style, 
and demonstrate critical thinking skills in the 
humanities X

HUM 125 1

Students in humanities classes are expected to read at 
or beyond college level, write in the expository style, 
and demonstrate critical thinking skills in the 
humanities X

   

HUM 130 1

Students in humanities classes are expected to read at 
or beyond college level, write in the expository style, 
and demonstrate critical thinking skills in the 
humanities X

HUM 135 1

Students in humanities classes are expected to read at 
or beyond college level, write in the expository style, 
and demonstrate critical thinking skills in the 
humanities X

HUM 160 1

Students in humanities classes are expected to read at 
or beyond college level, write in the expository style, 
and demonstrate critical thinking skills in the 
humanities X
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HUM 170 1

Students in humanities classes are expected to read at 
or beyond college level, write in the expository style, 
and demonstrate critical thinking skills in the 
humanities X

HUM 194 1

Students in humanities classes are expected to read at 
or beyond college level, write in the expository style, 
and demonstrate critical thinking skills in the 
humanities

HUM 199 1

Students in humanities classes are expected to read at 
or beyond college level, write in the expository style, 
and demonstrate critical thinking skills in the 
humanities

HUM 299 1

Students in humanities classes are expected to read at 
or beyond college level, write in the expository style, 
and demonstrate critical thinking skills in the 
humanities
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